
Publisher’s Note 

The Publi is p to announce the appointment of Professor A. J. Reptu, 
Phurmcrci~rlictai Chemistry Department, Uniwrsity of Kansas, to the position of Editor 
in Chief for North and South America, the Far East and Australia. 

Dr. Eli Shefter, who has served the journal so 
co 1978. Despite other commitments, Dr. Shefter has 

tL& to continue his association with the International Journal of Pharmaceutics as 
a member of the Editorial Board. 


